
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 26 August 2004 

6. OWAKA PIT, OPERATION 
 
 Over recent months the Board has expressed concerns with regard to operating practices at this site. 
 
 It appears that no remedial actions have been enforced.  The Community Advocate advised that he 

would address the concerns raised through Environment Canterbury. 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


